
Australian Government 

Anti-Dumping Commission 

Ms Joan Fitzhenry 
Panel Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
ADRP Secretariat 
Department of Industry 
Lvl 2, 10 Binara Street 
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ground Floor Customs House 
Docklands 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands VIC 3008 

Dear Ms Fitzhenry 

Quench & Tempered Steel Plate — Request for Comment 

I refer to your letter of 22 December 2014 inviting the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commission), to comment on four review applications received by the Anti-Dumping 
Review Panel in relation to the investigation into quench and tempered steel plate 
exported from Finland, Japan and Sweden. 

You have requested comments from the Commission by 16 January 2015. 

The Commission is unable to meet this deadline due to the current high case 
workload and I request an extension of time to 8 February 2015. 

If you wish to discuss this request further, please contact either myself on 
ph: 03 9244 8061 or the Case Director, Ms Kerry Taylor on ph: 03 9244 8844. 

Yours sincerely 

CLL., 

e Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

12 January 2015 
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